
    No         :   LTR-1000-204751 
 
    Da          te: 2018/07/26 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

      ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Preparing the Location for Testing and Starting up the Cutting Device of the 

Reactor Surveillance Specimen  

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to the clause 10 of the MOM of videoconference meeting dated 24.01.2018, we 

are writing to inform you that the location for testing and starting up the cutting device of the 

reactor surveillance specimen has been selected based on the opinion of the NIKIMT 

Company present at the BNPP site and the aforementioned location is under preparation.  

Furthermore, the BNPP will build the stand for the surveillance specimen cutting device 

by the overhaul 2020 and at the moment, the stages of design/drawing approval and redesign 

are in progress. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

 


